
 
 

5 June 2020 

WORKING TOGETHER THROUGH THE WHOLE LEARNING JOURNEY 
 

Assalamu Alaikom Warahmatullah Wabarakatu 
   
Dear Alfirdaus Family,  
 
Alfirdaus College warmly welcomes back all our amazing students and families to 
resume face to face classes for Term 2 2020 Insha’Allah.  We are delighted to have 
everyone back at our centres, eager to resume their learning journey.  Although we have 
experienced a slight delay in our learning due to the COVID-19 restrictions, we would like to 
assure you that your child’s learning progress and well-being is our main focus.  
 
All students will be supported during this term; our academic team will be working hard 
to ensure your child/ren integrate back into classes while helping them feel comfortable and 
safe.  We will be conducting regular assessments with the students to ensure they are meeting 
the learning outcomes and will provide additional in-class support if required.   
 
Parents and teachers working together is the key to 
our students’ success Insha’Allah.  We invite you to engage and discuss 
your child/ren’s progress.  Due to Covid-19 precautions, the best way to communicate with 
staff is to leave a message with the Centre Manager for your child/ren’s teacher or Head 
Teacher to contact you by phone.  
  

Keeping people safe and healthy is EVERYONE’S responsibility 
 

To ensure we do what is right legally and Islamically, we kindly ask that you adhere to the 
following precautions and discuss these with your child/ren to ensure they are 
understood.   
  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please call your centre if you have any questions or concerns. 
We sincerely and eagerly anticipate the return of all the students.  
  
Jazakullahu Khayrun  
  
Mazen Fahme  
Principal  
 


